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The California Department of Water Resources (DWR), as the Lead Agency, filed a Notice of 
Exemption on October 10th, 2022 for the California Aqueduct MP 4.46 Leakage at Bethany 
Reservoir, Geologic Exploration Plan, SCH# 2022100183.  
 
Minor updates were made to the NOE, and therefore DWR is requesting that the updated 
NOE be posted to the State Clearinghouse. Updates include (1) addition of geologic 
mapping, and (2) changing the drill depth from ‘100 feet’ to ‘approximately 100 feet bsg’. 
 
Please reach out to Sarah Zorn at sarah.zorn@water.ca.gov if there are any questions 
regarding this NOE. 
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